From: Richard Libby

To: City Council
Subject: Radical Rezone at NE 145th
Date: Monday, March 23, 2015 10:10:46 AM

I request that you honor the Planning Commission’s recommendation
against a radical rezone for the NE 145th substation. The predictions
from Sound Transit are being given far too much credence for an
organization that was not elected.

Thank you,

Dick Libby

14712 - 12 AV NE

SHORELINE
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